
As this proposal would violate Americans 2nd Amendment right to bear arms by definition, I do not support this bill. Further attempts 
to violate the 2nd Amendment of the Constitution of the United States of America will also be opposed by the many supporters of our 
countries laws spelled out therin. Thank you.


